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County Treasurer Announces the Retirement of Chief Deputy Treasurer 

County City Building  
555 South 10th St. Room 102 

 
 Lancaster County Treasurer Andy Stebbing has announced the retirement of Chief Deputy Treasurer Bill Jarrett.  Bill was appointed Chief Deputy Treasurer in December of 2012.  “I asked Bill to give me three years, as he had just retired as Chief Deputy Sheriff, after serving in law enforcement for 37 years; he graciously said yes.   I cannot express my gratitude enough to Bill and his wife Corrine and will always remain indebted to that family.” Stebbing said.            Stebbing wasted no time in selecting his next Chief Deputy.  Candace Meredith, the current Banking Director for the Treasurer’s Office, was appointed Chief Deputy Treasurer.  “I cannot think of anyone that understands the Treasurer’s Office better than Candace.  She knows the state laws, audit procedures, policies, personnel, union contracts, banking, customer service and how to not only keep everything running smooth, but to continue to build on our goals and mission going forward.  I am glad she accepted the appointment, Stebbing said, and anticipates adding a new Banking Director to replace Candace very soon."       
 


